
 

NOTICE 

Effective March 1, 2018, the Planning 

Department will start collecting 

required fees for the following: 

 

 Tenant Improvement Plan Checks 

 Final Inspection Requests 

 

Please contact the Planning 

Department at (760) 323.8245 for 

any question or further clarifications 

 

Thanks for your cooperation. 


